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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Mr Bouskill, our Chair of Governors, offers free violin lessons to students in the school. He plays violin 
in the Norfolk Symphony Orchestra and is keen to encourage young people to take up the instrument. 
 
Students would receive a 30-minute group lesson each week and the chance to borrow a violin to take 
home and practise with. Lessons start in Year 3, with the hope that students would continue with violin 
lessons in years 4, 5 and 6. All lessons would be completely free of charge. 
 
Please fill out the slip below if you think your child might be interested in violin lessons starting in 
September.  We will let you know if you have been successful once we know numbers. 
 
You will also get the opportunity at some point to hear them play in an assembly. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss Conner 
Headteacher 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

YEAR 3 VIOLIN  
 

I would like my child _____________________________________ in class _________ to have violin 
lessons in school. 
 
 
Signed ________________________________________ 
 
Mobile number _________________________________ 
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